
NOVEMBER 7, 2022

Bay Planning Coalition (BPC) 2022 CEQA 
Update
Related Practices: Land Use - Entitlement, Land Use - Litigation, Land Use - Transactional, Land Use & CEQA

Miller Starr Regalia Shareholder Arielle Harris to speak at the Bay Planning Coalition’s 2022 CEQA Update on November 7, 
2022. The 10th Annual CEQA Update will bring together some of the Bay Area’s leading legal experts on land use and 
development law to provide an in-depth look at CEQA-related developments in litigation and legislation since last year’s 
briefing. Additionally, the event will review environmental considerations for disadvantaged communities and changes to state 
and federal water regulations.

WHEN: Monday, November 7, 2022, 8:30 AM to 11:30 AM

WHERE: Hybrid event

In-Person: Oakland City Center Paramount Room, 500 12th Street, Suite 105, Oakland, CA 94612

Virtual: Zoom webinar 
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